Patapsco Friends Good Morning
Dear Friends,

Thank you all for your thoughtful responses about whether we should meet for worship on
Sunday. Everyone seems to think that we should worship in the safety of our homes.

Susannah offered: we can cancel for two weeks and then see where we are. At first [ was
thinking, heck, why not let everyone make his or her own decision, but then it occurred to me
that people with special responsibilities - second hour, taking care of kids, bringing simple meal -
may feel they have no choice but to attend even if they are uncomfortable.

I will talk with Susannah and Ken. Hopefully, we can offer a Zoom alternative for

worship. Ken and John Buck have both offered to help set this up. People, of course, can
worship on their own--joining us at 10:30 in spirit.

I will get back to you with the details.

With love and hope,

Fileen



